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The Wisdom of Desmond Tutu 

 We may be surprised at the people we find in                    
heaven.  God had a soft spot for sinners.  His           
standards are quite low. 

 

 God has such a deep reverence for our freedom 
that he’d rather let us freely go to Hell than be 
compelled to go to Heaven. 

 

 Freedom and liberty lose out by default because 
good people are not vigilant. 

 

 Do your little bit of good where you are; it’s those 
little bits of good put together that overwhelm the 
world. 

 

 Resentment and anger are bad for your blood            
pressure and your digestion. 

 

Parish Charity for June 
 

Our new charity is “The Rainbow Club Cork Centre for Autism”. Its mission is to provide support for children and 
young people with ASD and their families. Contributions can be made in the boxes at the front of the church where 

there is additional information about the charity. To date we have collected €610. Nominations for another charity 
that we can support as a parish can be forwarded to Fr. Michael. Our parish commitment to Quiet Prayer and our  
ongoing support for deserving charities are important features of the life of our parish. Thanks to all those people 
who support these two important exercises in our parish. 

 

Sunday Readings During Ordinary Time 
 
 

Today's Gospel combines two stories, the raising of the daughter of Jairus and the woman who 

was bleeding for 12 years who comes up behind Jesus.  All she has left in life is the belief that             

Jesus can cure her.  This story is given to us today to nourish our faith in Jesus, to enliven our hope 

in his power over death itself. When we experience loss, loss that is deeply felt, we too need to 

hear those words of Jesus:  “Do not be afraid; only have faith.” 

 

Quiet Prayer Roster 
 

Thank you to all our members who registered their names on our Quiet Prayer Roster. That you have nominated yourself is 
a generous gesture to the parish and we thank those who registered.   You come when you can, people do shift work and 
other issues can arise but at least you said “yes” and will come when you can. 

The Living Faith 
 

The new edition of “The Living Faith” for July, August and       
September is now on sale in the Mass Office.  It’s good to 
see so many people buying and reading this little book.  It’s 
a cheap and simple way of entering into the readings of the 
Mass. At €1 a copy it’s a blessing. 

 

New Mass Schedule 
 

During the summer months it will be necessary to cut 
back on the number of Masses we are able to host in 
our parish.  Some of the priests who cover Masses will 
be on holidays.  
 

Beginning the week of the 1st of July we will be                 
cancelling the evening Mass on Tuesday and                        
Thursday.  We hope that this will be the extent of                
reductions in our Mass times.  As time goes by the                
number of priests who can volunteer is reducing. 

 

Lord Mayor’s Visit 
 

The Parish was visited by the outgoing Lord Mayor, Kieran McCarthy, last week. He took time to acknowledge the 
work of our Knitting for Africa group and our SMA Folklore Project. 

Lord Mayor Kieran McCarthy with the 
Knitting for Africa group. 

Lord Mayor Kieran McCarthy with Lorraine 
Cummins of the SMA Folklore Project 
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